On behalf of
The Legislature of Ontario,
[ am pleased to extend my congratulations to you,

Algonquin and Lakeshore
Catholic District School Board

On the occasion of this

Groundbreaking Ceremony

for a new Catholic Elementary School in Kingston

[ am certain that this school will continue the tradition of
excellence in Catholic education in our community.

May 24, 2016

Sophie Kiwala

Member of Provincial Parliament Kingston and the Islands




